
ROBO CALL MARCH 20, 2025 

 

Good afternoon.  This is Father Joe, your pastor.  I hope you are all doing well.  

Every Friday during Lent, we will have Adoration and Benediction beginning at 

11:00 a.m., followed by Stations of the Cross at noon. 

Adult Religious Education continues tonight from 6:00 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. in the 

parish office building. Come join us and get a fresh look at the Sacraments. 

Tomorrow is our second enchilada night from 3:30 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. in the Messmer 

Center, the gym. Prices are $10.00 per plate. The last one was such a success that 

more food will be provided so that we don’t run out.    

This Sunday, Deacon Greg Thompson’s Scripture Study meets in the chapel at 9:30 

a.m.  He will look at the season of Lent and the example of the Fig Tree as a way of 

nurturing and cultivating the gifts of the Spirit in our lives. 

Our next bake sale is this weekend at all the Masses. There will be many delicious 

sweet and savory items to purchase. Ready-to-eat breakfast burritos will also be 

available. Stop by St. Francis Hall before or after Mass. 

Tickets for the special Sarah Hart concert on April 9th will be on sale again this 

weekend at all the Masses.  They will also be available at the parish office. I hope 

you make plans to attend. 

Sign-ups for the Parish Seder Meal begin this weekend. It will be held on Palm 

Sunday in the Messmer Center, the gym.  

Finally, join us for Stock the Bar, in St. Francis Hall, on March 29th after the 5:00 

p.m. Mass. Details are in this weekend’s bulletin.  

I want to thank you for continuing your financial support for the parish. 

For more information and updates, please visit the church website at 

www.saintjosephcc.com. 

In the meantime, I continue to keep you in my thoughts and prayers each day.  Take 

care and be safe. 

 

http://www.saintjosephcc.com/

